
                                                    

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP 

OF THE GOVERNING BODY OF THE CITY OF FAYETTEVILLE 

 

 

     Notice is hereby given that a workshop of the governing body of the City of Fayetteville, Texas 

     will be held on Wednesday, August 24th 2016 at 7:00 P.M. in the Community Center Meeting 

     Room, 202 West Main, Fayetteville, Texas. 

 

 

 

     Posted this the 19th day of August 2016 

 

 

 

     ____________________________________ 

     Janice Wasut, Deputy City Secretary 

     City of Fayetteville, Texas 
 


